
 

 

Please find below key information 

regarding school policy on 
 

Mobile Phones 
 
 
 

This applies to all students in Year 7 to Year 11. 

The school’s approach to mobile phones is intended to 
safeguard all students. 

Mobile phones are allowed in school, but at students’ own 
risk. However, phones must remain switched off or on silent 
and in school bags.  The same applies for other electronic 
devices such as headphones, earbuds, etc. 

If the phone/device is visible (including during break or 
lunchtime), it will be confiscated and returned at the end of 
the school day. A red card detention will be issued. 

Inappropriate use of a mobile phone may result in 
withdrawing the right to bring a phone to school and a referral 
to IR or ACE will be made.  In extreme cases, the school will 
also consider exclusion. 

 


